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We have already initiated inquiries into editors and printing houses for
time slots and quotes. Our intent is to expedite this project as quickly as
possible. We also have tentative commitments for two speaking
engagements in the immediate area at a date to be determined.

Monsignor, we have not used a formal contract for the previously
produced/published products and have trusted in the Holy Spirit to
guide us. He has yet to disappoint us!

It was a very great pleasure meeting and speaking with you at the book
signing and dinner. Your story will touch many. Your mother’s
suffering will help many to give their suffering to our Lord for a much
greater purpose than we could know! Your prayer life is truly an
example of faithfulness that we need to read about and see exemplified
in this world.

Please review the above for any discrepancies and/or changes. If you are
in agreement, please sign and return a copy to us. Once again, thank
you for this opportunity to serve you and the Lord. May He bless you
and your ministry, mightily!

Sincerely in Christ,

Maria & Dick Incremona




